
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

Public Hearing – Budget Hearing for Fiscal Year 2021-2022 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Tarrytown will hold a Budget Hearing for Fiscal Year 2021-2022 
at the Regular Meeting on Monday, March 15, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. via in-person meeting, or Zoom Video 
Conference, depending on the State’s directives about gatherings under NY on Pause.  The Administrator 
will be submitting his tentative budget for fiscal year 2021-2022 for release to the public on Monday, 
March 15, 2021. 
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